
From: Cooke, Michelle 
Sent: 3/19/2013 2:37:05 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Boiler Status 

DGS is doing the same. Craziness! 

Original Message 
From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.coml 
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2013 11:54 AM Pacific Standard Time 
To: Cooke, Michelle 
Subject: Re: Boiler Status 

Working that angle now... Seems like we would have encountered this before! Sheesh. 

Original Message 
From: Cooke, Michelle [mailto:michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2013 11:50 AM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: RE: Boiler Status 

If there is any way that we can have the work done and then pay, that would help... 

Michelle 

Original Message 
From: Doll, Laura [mailto :LRDD@pge .coinl 
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2013 9:52 AM 
To: Cooke, Michelle 
Subject: Re: Boiler Status 

Omg. May I share this? 

Original Message 
From: Cooke, Michelle [mailto:michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2013 09:12 AM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: FW: Boiler Status 

Thoughts? Geesh, will this ever get done? 



Michelle 

Original Message 
From: Finger, Scott 
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2013 9:11 AM 
To: Cooke, Michelle 
Cc: Cochran, Brenda 
Subject: FW: Boiler Status 

FYI 

Original Message 
From: Omosheyin, Kayde@DGS rmailto:Kavde.Omosheyin@.dgs.ca.govl 
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2013 9:10 AM 
To: Finger, Scott 
Subject: RE: Boiler Status 

Scott, 

This is to confirm our discussion this morning regarding the Boilers Replacement project. The contract from 
PG&E for the natural gas pressure increase was just was just received yesterday. The contract calls for payment of 
the invoice before the work can be scheduled. The State usually do not pay for services that has not been 
delivered. Lee and I are currently engage in discussion BPM HQ on the payment of the invoice so that PG&E can 
schedule the work and the boiler installer eventual completion of the boilers' installation. I will update you as we 
know more. 

Thanks 

David 

Original Message 
From: Finger, Scott lmailto:scott.iinger@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2013 8:45 AM 
To: Omosheyin, Kayde@DGS 
Subject: FW: Boiler Status 

David, 

It's my understanding PG&E has issued contract to you (DGS) so that they can perform the work to accommodate 
the new boiler. Please provide me the status and estimated time of completion. 

Thank you, 

Scot 

SB GT&S 0262466 
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